
 
PVTA Covid-19 Prevention Measures 

PVTA Contractors are taking the following actions: 

- Supplying hand sanitizer to driver staff  

- Providing disinfecting wipes and sprays to drivers  

- Entire fleet is disinfected daily at the end of every shift  

- CDC CoronaVirus Prevention tips are posted in the vehicles  

- Along with a notice to public stating PVTA CoronaVirus prevention protocol  

PVTA staff have been doing the following:  

1. PVTA has been in contact with fellow Transit operators – including Metro, 

Foothill, LA DOT and Pasadena city transit to discuss best practices.  

2. PVTA is monitoring and following the advice of the CDC and LA County 

department of health guidelines for public transportation.  

We will be updating the cities regarding further actions in terms of our policies 

and services, if they become necessary.  

PVTA is in communication with cities in our service area regarding facility closures 

and/or cancellation of city events.   

Until further notice the PVTA Transit Store will remain open on an appointment 

only schedule.  Staff will remain available to assist customers by phone or email. 

Contact us at (909) 596-7664 or at infopvta@gmail.com  , if you have any 

questions.Please visit our website for more information PVTrans.org and 

AccessLA.org for the purchase of Access ticket books.  
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